
I have been a longtime listener to our local radio station which many years ago started with 
lantern FM. I would therefore ask for the license to broadcast on FM to be re-advertised to 
have a local radio station now and for many years to come.  It is surprising how much we all 
rely on a local station for all the traffic updates, bad weather reports and how it helps the 
local community advertising all the events that take place. This does bring alot of business 
into the local area and as you can imagine keeps alot of our local people in employment.  So I 
do urge you to reconsider and let us keep our local radio. Not just for the reasons I have 
stated but also the fact that it is a pleasure to listen to as well. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Linda Gilbey 

 

 


